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 Chris OBJ2016/1372/P 28/03/2016  13:17:53 Another hideous proposal for property redevelopment on Kentish Town Road.  The size of the building 

is a significantincrease over the existing building and surroundings and in no way fits with those 

buildings around it.   The view from Prince of Wales Road towards KentishTown Road would be 

dominated by the building

Demolition would require relocation of existing dental facilities to allow them to continue to operate 

but no indication given how this would be managed.
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